
May 24, 2019 
 
Iron Horse Pipeline, LLC – Notice of Temporary Embargo of Deliveries 
 
Due to extensive flooding on the Cimarron River in Payne County, Oklahoma which is affecting 
connected downstream pipeline systems, Iron Horse Pipeline, LLC (“Iron Horse”) is hereby providing 
notice of a temporary embargo for all movements into the Guernsey Destinations located in Platte 
County, Wyoming. 
 
Iron Horse will restore service once safe operations can resume. 
 
Iron Horse will post updates as additional information becomes available. 


